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2023 Student Affairs Update  •   September 12, 2023 

Thank you for joining us at the Student Affairs Update on September 12th! The annual 
event offers an opportunity for SA staff to connect with each other as well as hear from 
division leadership. 

For those who were unable to join us, the recorded event is viewable on the Student 
Affairs website. 

 

Program content  

● Vice Chancellor Banks, Director Monje-Paulson, and Director Wyre shared 
important information about the final Student Affairs Strategic Plan. 

○ Information about the Strategic Plan can be found here.  
● Associate Vice Chancellor Brice Kikuchi shared pertinent information regarding 

budget updates. 
● Vice Chancellor Banks announced the following Employee of the Year awardees: 

○ Innovation award - Rachel Harvey from Student Housing, Auxiliary Services 
○ Excellence in Collaboration award- Kathy Dong from Campus Organizations 

& Volunteer Programs,Student Life & Leadership 
○ Social Justice award - Roger Becker from Student Housing, Auxiliary Services 
○ Distinguished Service award - Archana Sheth from International Center, 

Student Life & Leadership 
○ Unsung Hero award - Dr. George Huang from Student Health Center, 

Wellness, Health & Counseling Services 
○ Employee of the Year award - Christy Molino from Office of Campus Social 

Work, Wellness, Health & Counseling Services 
● Student Affairs staff members were given a t-shirt to celebrate the kick-off of our 

Strategic Plan. 
○ Those who were not able to get a t-shirt at the SA Update may stop by the 

4th floor of Aldrich Hall, room 426 to pick one up: 
■ Tuesday, October  17 - Thur. October 19: 9 -12 p.m. and 2- 4 p.m. 

daily 



■ NOTE: The office is fully remote on Fridays and will not be open for 
item distribution. 

○ *Supervisors that would like to pick up the swag item for your department 
will need to let their staff know not to pick up the item on their own. Please 
bring a list of staff with you when you pick up. 

● New Student Affairs staff were introduced. New hires in attendance received a 
Student Affairs picture frame and sticker. New hires that did not receive a picture 
frame and sticker, can pick up the picture frame at the same location and 
distribution times above while supplies last. 

● Dr. Wyre celebrated the HR team completing an important project that brought 
them to 100 percent compliance.  

● A group photo was taken outside at the end of the program 
○ View event photos >>  
○ View photobooth photos >> 


